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Donna Conkling

From: Ran's Gmail <liuran26@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 7:48 AM

To: mayor@scardale.com

Cc: Clerk's Department

Subject: Fwd: Request for speaking directly to Ryan

 

>>> Dear Mark,  

>>>  

>>> We need to speak to Ryan associates directly about questions we have on their evaluation. We came to this country 

because it is supposed to be best country in the world with democracy; We moved to Scarsdale because it is supposed 

to be a friendly community with dedicated village staff. Sadly, we are seeing both hopes are at danger. It is our right to 

be able to speak to Ryan as we are directly impacted by the outcome of their work and we paid Ryan through our tax 

money. You and your staff are also paid through our tax money and so please pave the way for us rather than set road 

blocks for us.  

>>>  

>>> The Wu family on 4 kathy lane 

>>>  

>>>  

>>>  

>>> Sent from my iPhone 


